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Circular No. 2018/71                Date: 01.10.2018 

 
To All Affiliates (Please Circulate) 

Dear Comrade, 

Protest Lodged by UFBU Against Amalgamation of Three Banks 
 

We reproduce hereunder UFBU Circular No.2018/17 dated 01.10.2018 on the captioned subject for your 
information. 
 
With greetings, 

 

 
(SoumyaDatta) 
General Secretary 

 
Text of UFBU Circular No. UFBU/2018/17 dated 01.10.2018  

 
CIRCULAR No. UFBU/2018/17                              Date : 01-10-2018 
 
TO ALL CONSTITUENT UNIONS/MEMBERS 
 
Dear Comrades, 

 Protest against Government’s proposal of amalgamation of Bank of Baroda, Vijaya Bank and Dena 

Bank  

 Hold Demonstrations on 9th October, 2018 

In the wake of the Government’s announcement to amalgamate Bank of Baroda, Vijaya Bank and Dena Bank, we 
had immediately asked all our units to hold protest demonstrations on 18-10-2018 and we are happy to observe that 
the demonstrations were successfully observed in all the State capitals.   
 

Subsequent to that, when we found that the Banks were holding their Board meeting to consider this agenda, we had 
given the call for holding demonstrations at the station where these Board Meetings were held and for wearing black 
badges by all employees/officers in these Banks on that day.   This programme has also been implemented 
successfully.  It is learnt that in these 3 Banks, the respective Boards have approved the agenda and hence they may 
proceed further.   
 

The issue was discussed in the UFBU meeting held on 29-9-2018 and it has been decided to call upon all our unions 
to hold protest demonstrations all over the country in all State Capitals and in all other towns on 9th October, 2018. 
 

Accordingly, all our unions are requested to hold protest demonstrations in all State Capitals and in all other 
towns on 9th October, 2018 (Tuesday). 
 

The issue will be further discussed in the ensuing UFBU meeting being held at Mumbai on 14th October, 2018 when 
further course of action will be decided upon 
 

With greetings, 
 
Yours Comradely, 

 

e-mail:  aiboc.sectt@gmail.com 
 soumyadatta.aiboc@gmail.com 
website: www.aiboc.org 
 

 


